
CARP LV Report 9/16/2021 

 

This week, there was a Club Rush at three campus of College of Southern Nevada (CSN).  

Our members worked very hard to meet new guests and faculty members as well.    

 

In addition, CARP members continued to have individual Divine Principle studies. 

 

Thursday was their 2nd Tribe Talk of this semester with 12 new guests and 2 old guests 

from last school year.  With the help from CARP graduates, CARP members led 

discussions on the Introduction of the Divine Principle.  It is very different from having a 

Tribe Talk at our beloved Learning Center, but it seems like we are getting used to it.  3 

guests signed up to join next weekend’s 2-day workshop.  



 


